
 

 
Paul Wojdynski, Senior Operations Manager               February 14, 2025 
Controlled Key Systems, Inc. 
17248 Red Hill Avenue 
Irvine, CA 92614-5628 
PaulW@controlledkey.com 
 
Project:  US Customs, Santa Maria Airport: SECURITY 
Subject: Notice to Proceed 
 
Dear Mr. Wojdynski: 
 
All contract documentation, bonds and insurance are in place and accepted. This communication serves as 
your official Notice to Proceed with the work of this project. 
 
In accordance with the project specifications, your contract time for performance is 45 calendar days. With 
an agreed upon Day 1 of Monday, February 17, 2025, all the work of your contract shall be substantially 
complete and accepted on or before the end of the business day Friday, April 4, 2025. As discussed in detail 
at our site visit last week, your contract time will be suspended between the “rough-in” and “final” work 
periods. The duration of the suspension, anticipated to be between 30 and 60 days, is outside your control, 
being based on the performance of another contractor serving the project. Actual completion of your work, 
and the adjusted end of your contract, will be somewhere in the May – June 2025 period.   
 
On behalf of the Santa Maria Public Airport District, we look forward to a good, successful project. Please 
call or reach out otherwise with any questions or concerns you may have regarding the project or this 
correspondence. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 
 

       John A. Smith 
       John A. Smith, P.E. 
       Project Engineer 
 
cc: Martin Pehl, Ric Tokoph, Kerry Fenton: Santa Maria Public Airport District 
 Jim Albrecht: Ravatt Albrecht & Associates, Inc. 
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